
Presidents Message 

 

Greetings Fellow CFCC Members, 

 

We had a great summer at the Club.  Our monitoring device allowed 

us to put the kibosh on several late-night parties. 

 

I am delighted that so many new families have joined the Conejo 

Family Country Club.  We welcome you.  Please take ownership to 

heart.  Each of us has a 1% ownership in the Club.  As we get back 

into the routine of a new school year, please stop by the Club.  The 

basketball court, tennis court and BBQ area are under-utilized.   

 

In a few weeks, we will be voting on board positions.  Please 

exercise your duty to select from the very best of people to represent 

you. 

 

The water is warm and inviting.  Please continue to enjoy the water 

while it is still warm. 

 

Please let me know should you have questions or concerns. 

 

Regards, 

Grant Wilkins 

805-497-3711 

GrantLW@msn.com 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Club News 
 

Fall 2015 

  
 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
PRESIDENT 
Grant Wilkins 
805-497-3711 
    
VICE-PRESIDENT (Membership) 
Todd Ross 
818-414-0505 
 
POOL DIRECTORS 
Dan Peterson 
818-321-1441 
 
Vicki Schuster 
(Pool Reservations) 
805-341-5487 
805-494-9098 
   
TREASURER 
Jim Welter 
805-231-7375 
 
SECRETARY 
Ryan Huggins 
805-991-6114 
 
GROUNDS DIRECTOR 
Andrew Murasky 
775-741-6096 

 
Club Website 
www.conejofamilycountryclub.com 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Memberships 

 

We currently have several memberships for sale. Please contact us via our website, 

www.conejofamilycountryclub.com if you know of anyone who would like to join our great 

little club. 

 

With the great days we’ve been having lately, and especially with summer upon us, the Conejo 

Family Country Club is a great place to have a picnic lunch, shoot some hoops, enjoy a good 

book by the pool or just relax amongst nature. 
 

 

Email List 

 

The CFCC Board will be setting up a board controlled mailing list for notifying the members 

about events such as tennis matches, Basketball games, BBQs in a format faster than the 

quarterly newsletter.  If you wish to sign-up, please send an email to 

Newsletter@ConejoFamilyCountryClub.com 

Party Time! 

The club is a great place to hold a party.  If you are 

thinking about holding a party at the Club, please 

remember the following: 

 Parties may only be scheduled Monday-Thursday 

before 1pm or after 5:30 pm, or Friday-Sunday  

before 12 noon and after 5:30 pm. 

 A lifeguard must be hired for all pool parties at a 

rate of $20/hour for each hour of the party. 

 Hosting a party does not exclude club members 

from being allowed to use the club facilities. 

 Parties book quickly starting in the Spring so plan 

ahead and call Vicki ASAP to reserve your dates! 

 Our website has a calendar of parites.  Please 

check this to see if your requested date is 

available. 

For more information, call or text Victoria Schuster 

at 805-341-5487. 

 

Thank You to This 

Season’s Lifeguards 

 
The Board would like to thank our 

lifeguards for the great job they did 

this summer at the pool.   

 

Thank you to: 

Brady Finigan (head life guard) 

Peter Lazar 

Grant Kitahata 

Roni Merrill 

Jackie Grubel (alternate) 

 


